
MCGILL UNIVERSITY
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS I

13th January 1936

My dear President Oody,

How very kind of you to write to me In the terns 

of your letter of the 11th January:

I don’t know when I shall be in Toronto. For the 

next few months it is likely that I shall attend very closely 

to business inside these walls and to learning about the 

Oni varsity. I realize how much I do have to learn, but

I do most sincerely hope that 1 shall be able to serve so 

as to reflect credit upon àîoOill and not to bring disgrace 

to Canadian educational circles. The relations between our 

two universities met be very close indeed, and I hope that 

It my be my privilege and pleasure to make your own acquaintance 

as soon as possible. If I should be in Toronto I shall be sure 

to call upon you, and I hope that if anything brings you to 

Montreal, you will let me know.

The President,
The University of Toronto,

Toronto, Ontario.

Very sincerely yours,


